Hello SU Families,
 
No School 10/16-10/17
There is no school for students on Monday (10/16) and Tuesday (10/17).  Teachers will be here participating in professional learning.
 
Donations Needed
This time of year, we go through tissues like crazy.  If you are able to donate a box or two, it would be greatly appreciated!
 
Parking Lot Reminder
Reminder that it is right turn only into and out of our parking lot.  This helps avoid traffic issues and keeps the lines moving safely.  Thanks to those of you who always follow the traffic rules!
 
Student Support Form
If there is anything your student or family needs support with, please click on the link below to fill out our student support form:
Student Support and Parent Feedback - Des Moines Public Schools (dmschools.org)
 
Important Dates
11/1 Quarter 1 Family Night 3:30-5:30
11/6-11/7 No School-Fall Break
 
Contact Us
Jill.Burke@dmschools.org
Kelly.Ruden@dmschools.org
Roger.Brannon@dmschools.org
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org
515-242-8409
“Like” us on Facebook-South Union Elementary
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!

